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My Delegation warmly welcomes the Delegation of Belize and thanks the Head of Delegation for the presentation of the national report.

We welcome the cooperation of the Government of Belize with OHCHR as regards the human rights training of the law enforcement, application of human rights-based approach to programming, supporting stakeholders on the ratification of international human rights instruments and reporting to treaty bodies. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We also welcome the increase in the universal health care coverage, especially for the marginalized population and commend Belize for the efforts addressing gender-based violence. 

My delegation positively evaluates decision to launch a corruption sensitization campaign, which aims for a better understanding of the detrimental impact of corruption. 

Herewith, Georgia would like to offer to Belize the following recommendations:


· To continue its efforts to achieve universal health care for children; 
· To continue fortifying measures to combat the violence against women.

We wish the Delegation of Belize a successful UPR.   



